
 

 

Bus Stop Closed   

Friday 12 October 8PM –  
Monday 15 October 6AM  
 

Due to the closure of Catholic Bridge, this bus stop will 
be closed between the above dates.  
 

Southbound buses (71/71A/71C/71X/91/525) will not 
be able to serve this stop and will be diverting via 
Colchester Road, Freebournes Road, Pastures 
Road,The Grove and Newland Street  where they will 
instead serve the existing bus stop. 
 
It is possible that the road works may finish sooner, in 
which case buses will be able to return to their normal 
routing earlier – please look out for further 
information. 
  
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
Contact: Essex County Council – 0345 603 7631 


